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Tuesday, November 24, 2020 
WebEx Meeting 

 

TOPIC SYNOPSIS OF DISCUSSION 

ACADEMIC INTEGRITY 
DISCUSSION 

JANE STRASSER 

HOLLY BANTE 

The concept of academic integrity was discussed as well as resources available 
for faculty / staff use. Documents and website links were shared. These 
documents were placed in the Graduate Council Teams Account. Additional 
follow-up is needed for the shared use of video vignettes that discuss academic 
integrity, study guides, resources for humanities research, and videos that 
discuss intellectual property rights. As these resources become available, they 
will be placed in the GC Teams account for access.  

NEW GRADUATE 
TRACK: 

INTERNATIONAL 
LEGAL STUDIES 

LAW 
NORA WAGNER 

Nora Wagner, College of Law, presented a request for a new track, International 
Legal Studies. The proposal was shared with the graduate council and can be 
found in the saved materials for reference. 
 
Committee Comments: 

• The budget worksheet completion was the main concern – this will need 
completed and endorsed by the graduate school. The committee agreed 
that Dr. Mack can oversee this request and verify completion. 

• One item discussed for consideration was the idea of this track 
eventually being offered as a certificate – this could be possible in the 
future.   

• Graduate School approved to move to Academic Committee 

 
 

NEW DUAL DEGREE: 
MARCH & MBA 
Edward Mitchell 

Steve Slezak 
DAAP / LCB 

 
Edward Mitchell, DAAP, presented a request for a new dual degree in 
partnership with LCB – Steve Slezak represented LCB for the discussion. The 
proposal was shared with the graduate council and can be found in the saved 
materials for reference. 
 
Committee Comments: 
 

• General questions were asked and answered (admission requirements, 
enrollment projections, co-ops, etc.) 

• Graduate School approved to move to Academic Committee 
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PROGRAM LENGTH 
CHANGE REQUEST 

LCB 

A change request from LCB was submitted to change the length of a program 
(years) for the MS, APEC program from 2 years to 1 year. The program requests 
the change in order to accurately reflect the length of program, as this affects 
admissions, marketing, etc. The request was approved with no concerns. 

 
 

 


